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Senator McLucas asked: 

 

Will the National Affordable Housing Agreement be continued beyond June 2014? Will any 

changes to the Agreement be in keeping with the objective of the NAHA, to ensure that all 

Australians have access to affordable, safe and sustainable housing that contributes to their 

social and economic participation? 

 

 

 

Answer: 
 

The National Affordable Housing Agreement is ongoing, but may be amended as necessary 

by the agreement of the Council of Australian Governments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


